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Spring has sprung at Holyrood! It has been so lovely to see some
slightly drier weather over the past couple of weeks. Hopefully this
is a sign of things to come.

After feedback from some parents and carers regarding the
frequency and length of our bulletin, we are now going to send
these half termly from now on. There will be another one before
Easter and then they will be sent to you half termly after that. I
hope that they will be more meaningful and readable in that
format. As always, reminders and upcoming events will be
communicated via our social media accounts on Facebook and
Instagram. 
https://www.facebook.com/holyroodacademyfb
https://twitter.com/HolyroodAcademy
https://www.instagram.com/holyroodacademy/

DEAR PARENT/CARER,
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I would like to say a huge thank you to all of the parents, carers, staff, students and volunteers
who made our recent performances of Shrek The Musical so successful. I was so proud of the
120 students who were involved in such a high-quality production. I thought that Grease! was
the best school production I had ever seen, until I saw The Addams Family, last year. I didn't think
it was possible for Shrek to be better, but it was! I was most pleased that the cast was bigger and
so many children were involved in singing, acting, tech crew and lighting as well as in costume
and stage design. If your child is considering getting involved in Performing Arts but doesn't quite
have the confidence yet, please ask them to have a chat with someone who was in Shrek this
year, or to go and see their Art, Music or Drama teacher who will be happy to support them to
join a club. It would be amazing to see even more children involved next year.

On a different note and as you are already aware, our uniform consultation has closed and we
have made the following decisions:

That we will move to a new school skirt of tartan style from 1st September 2024. This will be
for Year 7-10 inclusive but next year's Year 11 students (this year's Year 10) will not be made
to buy a new skirt. They may if they wish to. We are currently consulting with students on
the different cuts of skirts available as well as the pattern itself. More to come on this over
the next few weeks.

1.

That the blazer will remain a compulsory part of the uniform. The majority of parents and
carers as well as staff felt that it would be a step backwards to remove the blazer from the
uniform. A valid point raised by the students was that blazers are useful for storage (pockets!)
and for wearing their reward badges.

2.

That the choice to have a branded school jumper or a plain black woolen jumper will also
remain and that both of these items are optional. Most people felt that the increased cost of
a branded jumper was not wanted, particularly in light of the increased cost of a skirt.
Therefore, we will not take this aspect of the consultation forward.

3.

Thank you, as always, for all of your support of the school. I understand that we do not always
get everything right and that sometimes, young people can be unkind to each other (particularly
online). If you have a concern, please contact us directly. It is rather difficult to deal with issues
that are raised via Facebook, particularly if that is the first we know of them. Similarly, if you
would like to come and visit us during the day to see what Holyrood is really like, please email me
directly at dmaccormick@holyrood.bep.ac. I would be delighted to show you around personally
on a day that suits you. This is a great school and we are very proud of our students and staff.

MR. DAVE MACCORMICK
Headteacher

Best Wishes

CONTINUED........
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CREATIVE ARTS PRESENTS
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 The Learning Centre is popular and busy again this year. However, we have a large
number of overdue books that other students would appreciate the opportunity to

borrow.
Some books have been on loan for ages, so students may have become used to
seeing them on their shelves. The Leaning Centre copies have a plastic cover so

students should be able to quickly identify these and return them.
 

If a book has been lost or damaged, please don’t worry as we are happy to accept a
good quality second-hand copy as a replacement.

 
Mrs Edge and Miss Curley

Learning Centre
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Overdue Books
Message from The Learning Centre 

Just a reminder that all students are to use the student Reception even if coming in
late. They will not be let into the Lower Site Reception or into the Main Reception. 

Student Reception
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Come and watch our staff retelling this story of rags to
riches with a modern twist. Don’t expect Shakespeare or
Oscar winning performances. Do expect to laugh a lot. 

Staff Panto
Cinderella and the 7 Hoodies

Tickets £2 
from the LRC

Calling all Holyrood Alumni!
We are looking for previous Holyrood Alumni to share their stories 

with our students.

Please complete the form below and tell us about yourself and your time 
at Holyrood and inspire the next generation.

Click  Here

If you have any questions email: careers@holyrood.bep.ac
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=TMWzDV_ehEOvSVVJNFPdxhg5Sc7tWK9Ohm6dw9xOm3FUN0xBM0pUT1U3T09QUUdYVjBISjFSVjFXQS4u&fbclid=IwAR26qZA-xgsX1QK9ouO4tIe89Cmxf8pAr32cAAitDt1nYQgxZPl-73v7fB4
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Chard is running a community litter pick on the
17th March. All are welcome to joint this event
which will meet outside the Fore Street Hub
building at 10 am.

Margaret Bonfield’s 
Birthday Party

Community Litter Pick

There will be free cake provided by the
museum outside of Chard Guildhall on the
16th March from 9 am until 2pm to
celebrate this extraordinary woman who
was born in Chard. Help the came be
eaten, and our local heroine celebrated.
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We have launched a Careers Instagram account to provide parents and carers with more
information and support regarding next steps and careers options for their children. Our

Instagram is Careersatholyrood and there is a helpful LinkTree on the profile that includes
links to apply for Post 16 & 18 options as well as the Work Experience database and 

apprenticeship search tools.

LinkTree: https://linktr.ee/careersatholyrood

Instagram: Careersatholyrood

 #WHY
STUDY
ANYWHERE
ELSE
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We would like to remind all Year 11 parents and carers that applications for
Sixth Form are now open. Application forms can be found on the website

under the Sixth Form section. 

#CAREERS@HOLYROOD   #CAREERS@HOLYROOD      #CAREERS@HOLYRO 

@HOLYROOD   #CAREERS@HOLYROOD      #CAREERS@HOLYRO OOD    #CA

CAREERS
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26th March

7:00 PM

ANYDAY

HOLYROOD ADADEMY 
ZEMBARD LANE  
CHARD, SOMERSET  
TA20 1JL

Comic, absurd and surreal.
Anyday is the charming tale of

Max and the world he shares with
his bird on a trampoline.
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Wanted: any good condition uniform. We are delighted to take any good condition uniform to
be recycled at our visitors reception on Zembard Lane. This is sold for £1 an item and £5 a
blazer at the community hub. All monies raised are shared between the Hub and the PTFA. 

UNIFORM
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Bring your furry friends and
 join the fun at Harrison's Dog Show! 

More details to follow. 
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Thinking about teaching? 
Primary & Secondary one year courses,
leading to QTS & PGCE 

Our courses are designed by expert teachers so you can train 
to become a teacher with confidence. 
Working with the University of Nottingham to provide the PGCE 
element (taught in Devon). 
School placements, through our network of schools, provide you with 
excellent training and practice close to home. 
Seminars and workshops are delivered through a mix of face to 
face and online sessions, so you can achieve the best work life 
balance. 

Our training communities celebrate the successes and qualities of 
trainees from diverse backgrounds and career stages. 

swiftteachertraining.org.uk 

info@swiftteachertraining.org.uk 

01548 852641 

mailto:info@swiftteachertraining.org.uk
mailto:info@swiftteachertraining.org.uk
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For a direct link to our school calendar and all that is happening please click here:

SCHOOL CALENDAR
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UP AND COMING TRIPS 

Please note these are subject to change and cancellation. Some trips are in the process of
having details confirmed. Specific details will come from trip leaders when they are ready. 

For a direct link to our student bulletin please click here: 

STUDENT BULLETIN

March 6th  

March 7th  

Year 8

Year 8 Geography Trip - Plymouth Aquarium

Geography Trip - Plymouth Aquarium
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Bring donations
to

Mrs Davison’s
Office anytime 
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